
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THE RED ROSE FRIENDLY SOCIETY LIMITED 
 

and 
 

THE RECHABITE FRIENDLY SOCIETY LIMITED 
 
 

 
 
 
 

       Notice under paragraph 6 of Schedule 15 to the Friendly Societies Act 1992 
 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that application has been made to the Prudential Regulation Authority 
for confirmation of the transfer of the engagements of The Red Rose Friendly Society Limited, 
Register No. 43COL, whose registered office is at ‘Parkgates’, 52a Preston New Road, 
Blackburn, Lancashire BB2 6AH to The Rechabite Friendly Society Limited, Register No. 
(218F), whose registered office is at 2 The Old Court House, Tenterden Street, Bury, Greater 
Manchester, BL9 0AL. 

 
The transfer is intended to take effect on 31 January 2025, subject to the requirements of the 
Friendly Societies Act 1992 being fulfilled. 

 
Any interested party may make written representations to the Prudential Regulation Authority 
and/or give notice of intention to make oral representations to the Prudential Regulation 
Authority with respect to the application.  This includes any person who believes they may be 
adversely affected by the transfer.  Those making the representations should state clearly why 
they claim to be an interested party and the ground or grounds to which the representations are 
directed. 
 
Written representations and notice of intention to make oral representations should be received 
by the Prudential Regulation Authority, 20 Moorgate, London EC2R 6DA (for the attention of 
The PRA Governance Team) or preferably by email to PRASecretariat-
Representations@bankofengland.co.uk by 31 December 2024. If notice is given of oral 
representations these will be heard by the Prudential Regulation Authority on 13 January 2025 
at a time and place to be determined by the Prudential Regulation Authority.  There will be a 
facility for oral representations to be made remotely. By contacting the PRA, your details and 
submission may be shared with the societies involved in the transfer and the Financial Conduct 
Authority. For information on how your personal data is handled, see the Bank of England's 
privacy notice on www.bankofengland.co.uk/legal/privacy.  
 
For more information please contact Red Rose Friendly Society Limited by email at: 
info@redroseassurance.co.uk or by writing to: Red Rose Friendly Society, Parkgates, 52a 
Preston New Road, Blackburn, Lancashire, BB2 6AH by 31 December 2024. 

 
 
Issued by the Committee of Management of The Red Rose Friendly Society Limited 

 
 

Date 19 November 2024 
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